
  

 

 

 

 

      Broomhill Infant School 

Newsletter 

Summer Term 

Week 7 

Calendar Dates 

June 
5th  Inset day  -  School closed 

13th  Parent class drop-in 2-3pm 

21st  Basic Life Support training for 
 parents, 6.30pm 

28th  Sports Day  -  1.30  - 3pm 

30th   Inset day  -  School closed 
 

July 

12th  Table Top sale 3-4pm 

13th  Y2 Leavers assembly , 2.15pm 

13th  School Disco 3-4pm 

17th  All Y2 children in forest school 

19th  Whole school to Bridlington 

21st  Inset day  -  School closed  

 

September 

4th   Training Day — School closed 

5th   1st day of school 

 

Attendance 
Our current figures for year-to-date attend-
ance is 93.8%. This figure has stayed the same 
for the last 3 weeks.  Our bespoke target this 
year as set by the local authority is 94.9%.  

Learning in school starts at 8.20am.  You 
must ensure that your child is in school by 
this time so that no learning is lost. 

Forest School 

 

Although the weather is improving the        
children still need to bring waterproof     
clothing and suitable footwear. 

Bank Holiday/Inset 
Day 

Alternate Forest 
School Day/Date  

Monday 05 June (ID) Tuesday, 06 June 

Minutes 

Late 

Minutes 

Late 
Minutes 

Late 

Minutes 

Late 

Minutes 

Late 

Basic Life Support Training 
There are still spaces to attend the training 
on 21st June, 6.30pm. A slip can be obtained 
from the office. 

Messages from the Office 

Healthy snack reminder—should your child 
require dietary snacks at playtimes, could 
we please remind parents/carers to only 
send in healthy, nut-free snacks.            
Unhealthy snacks, such as crisps and    
chocolate bars, are not allowed in school 
due to our healthy eating ethos.   

Free fruit/veg is provided each day at 
break time.   

Thank you for your support. 



Clubs and Activities 
Dodgeball — Green and Blue only.  Starting 7/6/23 

Kids Love Yoga — Starts Thursday 8th 

Sheffield City Council Activities — https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKSHEFFIELD/bulletins/35c7b3d 

 

Promoting the Love of Reading 

Reading is currently a focus in school with the teachers looking at enhancing their reading 
corners with a view to encouraging the children to read for pleasure. Next half term we 
have a visit from Broomhill Library and we would like to encourage you to sign up with your 
class teacher for Mystery Reader.  This is where you bring your favourite children’s story 
into school and read it to your child’s class. But don’t tell the children it will be a surprise.  

Art Competition 

The art competition was winners were: 

Alyaana - Year 1 

Rafa — Reception 

Sarah & Sulaiman  — Year 2 

Summer Fayre 

The amount raised on the day was £244.87 
with an extra £10 being donated since.  
This money is going towards an new play-
house which the children have requested. 

Summer Term 2 

Monday 5th of June is a training day and school is closed.  

 

NO Celebration Treats in School 

A polite but important reminder to parents/carers that sweets/cakes/gifts etc. are NOT 
allowed to be handed out in class when it is a child’s birthday etc.  We appreciate that 
these gestures are done through kindness and the want to celebrate special occasions,  
however, they pose an allergy risk, go against our healthy eating policy and also put pressure 
on other children and their parents/carers to follow the trend.   

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding. 


